
Official Minutes of Mayville 

Village of Mayville Planning Commission 

June 7, 2017  
 

The Village of Mayville Planning Commission held a Regular Meeting at the Mayville District Public 

Library Community Room on Wednesday, June 7, 2017. The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. by 

Richard Dotson, President with the following members present: Bill Barkowska, Cecilia Kapcia, and 

Randy Valentine. 

   

Absent:  Judy Chesney, John Welke, Zoning Administrator 

 

Guests:  Barbara Valentine, Village President 

 

Approval of the Minutes – none were presented 

 

Old Business 

 

Completion of the Planning Commission Manual – Valentine Moved and supported by Barkowska to use 

the Special Land Use Regulations as our work in progress to be completed by the July 18, 2017 to be 

presented at the June 20, 2017 Council Meeting. Yes 4 No 0 Motion Carried. 

 

Onsite review plans - Kapcia will work on the onsite review process. 

 

Fee Structure Change – Barb Valentine will email the committee a proposed fee structure for the Village 

of Mayville. 

 

New Business 

Update Zoning Manual  - Planning Commission discussed the need to make sure that the  Zoning Manual 

aligns with Village Ordinances. 

 

Future Land Use Map  - Barkowska will work on aligning the future land use map with recommended use 

of land. 

 

Master Plan Questions – Barb Valentine presented the Master Plan Questions from 2010 and review 

comments from students and community. Barb acknowledged the responses could be the same today. 

 

Correspondence - None 

 

 
Public Comments – None 

 

Adjournment – Moved by Valentine, supported by Barkowska to adjourn at 7:50 p.m. Motion Carried. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Cecilia Kapcia, Acting Recording Secretary  


